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Date:	Wednesday 23rd January 2018

Dear	Parents,	

The	PTFA	will	be	running	a	film	night	(Whole	school)	
on	Wednesday	14th	February,	3:15pm	to	5:00pm.		

So	that	we	can	appeal	to	a	wider	audience	we	will	be	
running	a	multiplex	where	pupils	can	choose	from	a	
range	of	3	films	(to	be	confirmed).		

The	cost	of	the	film	night	will	be	£2.00	per	child.	
Refreshments	will	be	included	in	the	cost	of	the	event.	

If	your	child	wishes	to	attend	this	event	please	make	payments	via	the	
on	line	parent	pay	system.	If	you	wish	to	have	a	bar	coded	letter	it	is	
your	responsibility	to	inform	the	school	you	need	one.	The	deadline	for	
payment	will	be	Monday	12th	February	2018.			

Please	note	all	children	must	be	picked	up	by	a	responsible	person	at	
the	end	of	the	event	via	the	usual	doors.		

With	many	thanks	for	your	continued	support	

Mrs	S	Ainsworth	
PTFA	Chair 


